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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Wednesday, February 26, 2020 11:32 AM
To: soyiniguyton@gmail.com; seitu.jones@comcast.net
Cc: Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul)
Subject: 552 Kent Street - Clean Up Assmt appeal

Hello Seitu Jones and Soyini Guyton, 
 
I am following up on Marcia Moermond’s forthcoming recommendation at the February 18, 2020 Legislative Hearing 
regarding a clean-up assessment on your property.  After her review of the file, she is going to recommend approval of 
the assessment fee for the clean up done on August 26, 2019 to discard a bed frame and materials.  The City did 
provided notice and there was no returned mail and City did do the work.  Also, this was the 4th instance in a 12-month 
period so it’s hard for Ms. Moermond to continue the matter for a no same or similar violation(s) to reduce the fee. 
 
If you wish to have her spread the payment over number of years, please let me know before March 4th.  Or, you may 
attend the Public Hearing on March 4 @ 3:30 p.m. in Room 300 City Hall to contest further. 
 
 

 

Mai X. Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
Saint Paul City Council 
15 W Kellogg Bvd, Ste. 310 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8563 
F: 651-266-8574 
mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

   Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America 
 


